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BMDWCA 
PO Box 92945 
Albuquerque, NM 87199 
 
June 18, 2022 
 
Brazos Canyon Volunteer Fire Department 
Chief Mike Valdez 
HC 75 Box 92 
Chama, NM 87520 
 
Re: Permission to access water storage tank on BMDWCA land  
 
This letter is to notify you that the Board of Directors of the Brazos Mutual Domestic Water Consumers 
Association (BMDWCA) grants permission to the Brazos Canyon Volunteer Fire Department 
(BCVFD) to access and use the water storage tank as needed.  
 
The water storage tank is located north of the pond on Fall Creek Road and is for water storage only—it 
is not connected to the water system and, therefore, must be manually filled by BCVFD. 
 
The BCVFD is permitted use of the storage tank until this authorization is revoked by the BMDWCA 
board of directors.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert (Bob) Cooke 
BMDWCA Board President 
 


